Ramirez, Ang

From: Leslie Brtek <Icbrtek@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 11:39 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Organization opposition: NO to ExxonMobil Trucking!
Attachments: Exxon Mobil Oil & Trucking.pdf

Importance: High

Caution: This emall originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Santa Barbara County Supervisors:
Please see attached letter.

Thank you.

Leslie Brtek (she, her, ella)
Co-Chair, Legislation & Advocacy Committee
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34 Years of Feminism
From Marching in the Streets to a Seaf at the Table

March 8, 2022

Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors
sbcob@countyofsb.org

RE: Exxon Oil Trucking Plan - OPPOSE
Dear Mr. Williams, Mr. Hart, Ms. Hartman, Mr. Nelson, and Mr. Lavagnino,

On behalf of the Santa Barbara Women'’s Political Committee (SBWPC), | am writing to
express opposition to EXXON’s dangerous plan restart three offshore oil platforms in the
Santa Barbara Channel, and then to truck the oil along our coast to refineries. SBWPC's
mission is dedicated to furthering feminist values. Our organization is one of the largest
women'’s political committees in Santa Barbara County with hundreds of members. We
advocate for a diverse set of positions which include The Environment.
https://sbwpc.org/positions/.

We are aware that ExxonMobil plans to send 70 tanker trucks, carrying more than 460,000
gallons of oil per day, along the winding coastal Highway 101 and the narrow and over-
crowded Route 166, for up to seven years. This is completely unacceptable due to spill and
other hazards that are certain to happen.

To put it succinctly, The Santa Barbara Women’s Political Committee strongly opposes
Exxon’s very dangerous trucking pian.

Thank you for reviewing our organization’s position on this issue. Should you wish to
communicate further with us, please email us at info@sbwpc.org or visit our website:

www.sbwpc.org

Sincerely,

Catherine Swysen
President SBWPC

CC: Linda Krop, Chief Counsel EDC; email: lkrop@environmentaidefensecenter.org

PO Box 2?0618 B Santa Barbara, CA 93190-0618 B 800.977.9348 B www.sbwpc.org



